
 

 

 

  

22nd November 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
It has been the usual busy week at Rosherville with children working hard in all subjects.  Children 
in Dahl and Donaldson classes are really enjoying going to Forest School at St Botolph’s and 
learning elements of team building in the outside area.  Year 5 had an amazing experience 
participating in a Living History Workshop around Life in Ancient Egypt.  There were costumes, 
face painting and hieroglyphics amongst many other things.  This has really helped the children 
to think about the comparisons between life in that period of history and now. 
 
Homework Survey 
Thank you to all those parents who have completed the homework survey that we sent out 
yesterday.  The information that you have given is valuable in helping us to shape our provision. 
If you haven’t yet completed it, you can click on the link below to give us your feedback. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/rR2R5iSQdX 
 

 
Christmas Carol Concert 
 
We have changed the time of our Christmas Service at St Mark’s on December 20th to 10.15am 
This will ensure that Father Gordon can join us to participate in the celebration.  
 
Relocation Update 
 
I hope that you all received the letter that was sent yesterday to let you know that we have a 
revised date for our relocation to Cable Wharf.  The revised date is January 2026.  It is a very 
exciting time for the school and we currently have a 3D model and plans available to view in 
school.  Our proposed new school logo for September 2025 is also on display in our Reception 
area.  Please let us know any feedback on this.  The new logo will be phased in gradually and there 
will be no expectation to purchase new uniform until you would normally do so.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/rR2R5iSQdX


 
 
Reception Intake 20025 
 
We have an Open Day on Monday 25th November for any prospective parents whose children are 
due to start school in September 2025.  If you would like to book a space, please contact the 
office.  
 
 

 
 
Winter Disco 
 
Friends of Rosherville will be holding a Winter Disco on January 21st 2025.  Tickets will be on sale 
at the beginning of Term 3 and more details will follow.  If you would like to become involved with 
The Friends of Rosherville, please leave your name at the office.  This is a great group of parents 
who work hard to raise extra money for the school, which is used to support many activities and 
equipment purchases for the school. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

Dates For Your Diary 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Important Dates  
 
Year 6 SAT’s – Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May 2025.  
Year 6 Residential – 6th – 9th June 2025 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Roddan 
 

 
Headteacher 

Term 1 
13th December Christmas Crafts – 1pm 

NOW FULL 
13th December Dr Seuss Class Nativity – 9am 

PLEASE NOTE NEW TIME 
16th December Dahl and Donaldson Nativity – 2pm 

17th December Winter Wonderland and Christmas Dinner 

18th December Dahl and Donaldson Nativity – 9.30am 

20th December Christmas Service  
at St. Marks Church 10.15am 

20th December Last day of Term 2   
School finishes at 1.30pm 

21st January Winter Disco 
KS1 – 3.15 – 4.15pm 
KS2 – 4.30 – 5.30pm 


